
 

      

 

 

Project Maths 

The children have started a real-life project this week, this will continue 

for the rest of the term. The project is called ‘Theme Park Maths’ and 

the children work in pairs to design, plan and budget for a new theme 

park. They are given a pretend start up loan of 500,000 to do this. So 

far they have worked out the rides they want, started to plan this into 

the area given and begun calculating daily costs to run the park. All the 

children are very excited about this project! 

Writing 

The children have been writing recounts of their Morfa Bay experiences, 

choosing two or three activities to write about in detail. 

Panto 

We have started to look at the end of year pantomime, learning a few 

songs and thinking about which part we would like to play. All children 

will have a speaking role and will be very much involved in the whole 

thing. Scripts should be coming home next week-they will need help to 

learn their role. 

Home learning:It is really important that the children keep up their basic English 

and Maths skills this term. They must be reading 5 times a week and 50 pages 

minimum and I would like them to do either Timetable Rockstars or Mathletics each 

week. 
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